

WENDELL D. HISSRICH DIRECTOR

CITY OF PITTSBURGH DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC SAFETY

CITY-COUNTY BUILDING

February 22, 2021

Council President Kail-Smith and Members of Council Fifth Floor City County Building Pittsburgh, PA 15219

Re: Mount Oliver Intergovernmental Cooperation Agreement for EMS services

Dear President and Members of Council,

The Department of Public Safety, Bureau of Emergency Medical Services, will be submitting an ordinance authorizing an intergovernmental cooperation agreement with the Borough of Mount Oliver from 2021 through 2023, allowing the City to provide emergency medical services to the Borough. Such agreements have existed for many years between the two governments, to mutual satisfaction.

Should you have any questions regarding the ordinance or agreement, please do not hesitate to contact my office. Your favorable consideration is appreciated.

Sincerely,

Wendell Hissrich

Director

WDH:cjs